From: LACKEY Alison * PUC

To: DAVIS Diane * PUC
Subject: FW: UE 394 PGE Motion to Strike - Process Question
Date: Friday, October 29, 2021 10:29:20 AM

From: Mike Goetz <mike@oregoncub.org>

Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 10:00 AM

To: LACKEY Alison * PUC <Alison.LACKEY@puc.oregon.gov>

Cc: Andrus Stephanie <stephanie.andrus@doj.state.or.us>; Goatcher Jill D
<jill.d.goatcher@doj.state.or.us>; Tyler C. Pepple <tcp@dvclaw.com>; Katherine A. McDowell -
McDowell Rackner & Gibson PC (katherine@mrg-law.com) <katherine@mrg-law.com>; Loretta
Mabinton <Loretta.Mabinton@pgn.com>; Jordan Schoonover <jordan@mrg-law.com>
Subject: UE 394 PGE Motion to Strike - Process Question

Dear Judge Lackey,

I write on behalf of representatives from CUB, AWEC, and Staff with a purely procedural
question related to PGE's request for expedited consideration in its motion to strike, filed on
October 28. 2021.

PGE proposes that any responses be due in five days. As PGE notes, CUB, AWEC, and Staff
oppose the Company's request for expedited treatment.

CUB, AWEC, and Staff would appreciate guidance on how to proceed. We do not believe the
Company will be prejudiced if parties are able to respond within the normal, non-expedited
response window. However, we want to be efficient with the Commission's resources and do
not want to delay our response should your honor find that expedited treatment is appropriate.
Is it feasible for the Commission to rule on the request for expedited treatment as a
preliminary matter without ruling on the substance of the motion? CUB, AWEC, and Staff are
open to any process you see fit. We are also happy to convene a conference if you feel that
would help resolve this issue.

Thanks in advance for your consideration. I have copied attorneys for PGE, Staff, and AWEC
to this email.

Best,
Mike

Michael P. Goetz (he/him)

General Counsel
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE :

This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If you are not the addressee or it appears from the context or otherwise that you have received this e-mail
in error, please advise me immediately by reply e-mail, keep the contents confidential, and immediately delete the
message and any attachments from your system.

Please note that we have updated our phone system and no longer have individual
extensions. If you would like to reach a specific CUB staff member by phone, please
dial (503-227-1984) or their cell number, if provided.
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